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THANK YOU, CHURCH, for you 
beautiful support of our children 

and the community as you prayed 
over Camp Lone Star and VBC 
campers and staff. The many 

donations and volunteer hours 
that went into each of these 
children’s ministry programs 

demonstrates the love 
you have for the 

upcoming 
generations! 

What a blessing! 
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Pastor Hildebrandt 

https://grace.lc/events-activities/calendar
https://go.grace.lc/calendar
https://watch.angelstudios.com/thechosen/watch
mailto:jdelcristo@grace.lc
https://new.thechosen.tv/
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https://www.youtube.com/@TrinityDowntownHTX
https://www.facebook.com/trinitydt
https://www.trinitydt.org/
mailto:jdelcristo@grace.lc
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